
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

           

 

Welcome back to the last term before this academic year draws to an 

end, and what a lovely year we have had. Looking back, the children have 

had lots of lovely experiences during their time at Pre School. 
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Please look on the above for information on what your child will be/have 

been doing on daily/weekly basis 

This terms topic is 

People who help us 
Which covers “Understanding the World.” 

The children will be looking at lots of different 

occupations and how they help us. During this topic we 

will be having visits from various people including Police, 

Fire fighters and Ambulance, just to name a few. 

 

Chester Zoo 

 

On the last day of term we are 

all going to the Zoo. This is a 

lovely trip to end a lovely year 

in pre-School 

During this term the children will be getting involved in a number of sporting 

events including cricket skills with Peter and football skills with Liam. All these 

sports will be developing their fine and Gross Motor Skills. 

 

                                                  

 
 

Please remember to phone or text Pre School if 

your child is going to be absent or they are 

getting picked up by someone else, if you 

message a member of staff through their own 

Messenger, they maybe absent from work and 

Pre-School will not get the message. . 

Pre Schools number is 07752911987. This is to 

comply with our Safeguarding and attendance 

policies.  


